
EXHIBIT 2 

TRS SSP NOTICE TO/AGREEMENT WITH PARTICIPATING EMPLOYEES 

Re: TRS Supplemental Savings Plan 

The District has been informed that you have applied to participate in the Supplemental Savings 
Plan (SSP) offered by the Illinois Teachers’ Retirement System (TRS).  When properly directed 
by TRS or its plan administrator, the District will begin deducting the designated amounts from 
your paychecks and forward those amounts to TRS.  Except for these tasks, your participation in 
the SSP is completely between you, TRS and the administrator selected by TRS to manage the 
SSP.  Accordingly, the District disclaims, and does not assume, with respect to your participation 
in the SSP: 

1. Any duties or responsibilities as a fiduciary, custodian or administrator or for the SSP
design or administration by, or on behalf of, TRS.

2. Involvement in, or responsibility for, any decisions relating to participation or
non-participation, investment choices, advice, decisions, contribution amounts, losses,
taxes or penalties.

3. Any other duties or responsibilities, except with respect to making the deductions from
your paychecks and forwarding such amounts as properly directed to the SSP.

In addition to accepting the above disclaimer by your signature and dating below, you commit, by 
no later than November 1 of each year to inform the District in writing or by email addressed to 
Valerie Varhalla at 164 Euclid Avenue, Bloomingdale, IL 60108 or vvarhalla@sd13.org of any 
457(b) deferred compensation plans in which you participate with other employers and the 
amounts to be contributed under such plans for the calendar year. 

ACCEPTED: 

___________________________________ 
Teacher’s Signature 

Dated: ______________________________ 


